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2024 Update to the HazCom Standard 

 
The Society for Chemical Hazard Communication (SCHC) 

is pleased to offer this virtual event at no charge to SCHC Members and CHCS 
Members. 

Members can find the Discount Code by logging into the SCHC site. 
 

The nonmember registration fee is $75. 
 

Membership will be confirmed before allowing access to this event. 
 

Register Now  NOTE: This is a webcast with computer audio only, there will be no 
phone numbers to dial-in.  
 
Thursday, July 11, 2024: 1:00-2:30 (ET) 

Objectives / Abstract 

OSHA has issued a final rule that updates the Hazard Communication Standard to align with the seventh 
revision of the United Nations’ Globally Harmonized System of Classification and Labelling of Chemicals.  The 
final rule was published on May 20, 2024, and takes effect on July 19, 2024. 
 
Join this webinar and hear from the OSHA HazCom Team including Janet Carter, Varun Patel, Brenda Finter, 
and Deana Holmes about how the updated standard will: 
 

• Improve the information on labels and safety data sheets, 
• Improve the standard’s effectiveness by better informing employees about chemical hazards in the 

workplace, 
• Increase worker protections and reduce the incidences of chemical-related occupational illnesses and 

injuries, 
• Address issues arising since implementation of the 2012 standard, and 
• Improve alignment with other federal agencies and Canada 

 
Cancelation Policy 

No refunds after midnight ET, Wednesday, July 10, 2024. 

https://www.schc.org/discount-codes
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/160775428176110169
https://www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2024-05-20/pdf/2024-08568.pdf

